
 

Chief's Citywide 

Positive Interaction Program 

“Understanding Consent” 

“Have you ever wondered what cases are investi-

gated by Sex Crimes? Please join Detective K. Dawn 

Baker of the Houston Police Department’s Adult 

Sex Crimes Unit to discuss consent, how we get 

cases, and what to do if you think you may have 

been sexually assaulted!” 

The meeting will be streamed live  

with sign language interpretation 

on HPD’s YouTube channel: 

 youtube.com/houstonpolice 

Closed captioning can be enabled on the YouTube video, 

or found at: 

streamtext.net/player?event=CitywidePIP 

Tuesday, November 10th 2020 7:00 p.m. 

From: Officer James Sobota 

Hope you can log on and watch. 

Voice # 713-308-9079    

E-mail: james.sobota@houstonpolice.org

ASL Interpreter and Captioning Provided 

Volume 21—Issue 11   www.hdsclf.org   November 2020 

Where:  Woodhaven 
Free to HDSCLF 

RSVP Please by

Nov 11th To 

Nancy Morris 

281-815-4033

Patsy Walker 

281-973-2242

For Head Count 

Practice  CDC Guidelines

HDSCLF 

Nov 18   10:00 AM 

https://www.youtube.com/houstonpolice
https://www.streamtext.net/player?event=CitywidePIP
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Bastrop, TX—A Glance Back in Time 

Bastrop's Main Street is charming.  It is a great town to walk around and be a tourist….lots 

of old shops, restaurants located in quaint, old buildings. It's also close to the Colorado  

River.   We had our lunch at Paw-Paw’s Restaurant...delicious seafood!!!  Afterward, we 

went on to the museum.  Because of the COVID-19, we were divided into three groups for 

us to go in.  Some of us had ice cream and cupcakes.  To our surprise, there is a park where 

we can see the river.  Here is the brief history below. 

A Brief History 

Located at 904 Main Street and established in 1952, the 

Museum has works diligently to collect and preserve 

materials and documents relating to the history of 

Bastrop and Bastrop County. Our archives, collections 

and exhibits attract historians, genealogists, writers, 

families and students. Artifacts span more than 200 

years from when Native Americans foraged widely 

through the area to the latter part of the 20th Century. 

Documents vary from the 1834 Ayuntamiento of Mina 

(Bastrop County), to letters written in 1967 by local resi-

dents who successfully prevented the removal of the 

remains of Governor Joseph Sayers from Fairview Cem-

etery in Bastrop to the Texas State Cemetery in Austin. 

www.bastropcountyhistoricalsociety.com 

HDSCLF Field Trip 
October 17, 2020 

Third Group:  Carolyn Dill, Christine Johnson 
Second Group:  Deborah Daniels, Fung Hahn,  

Virendra Desai, Troy Graham, Margie Graham,    
Jim Dermon, Rochelle Simpson, Nancy Morris, John 
Holland, Sidney Gilland 

First Group:  Kneeling—Robert Bellard, Dennis Smith 
Front Row:  Marion McCreary, Jan Dermon, Doina 

Langham, Cristina Rodriguez, Dinah McKenzie 
Back Row:  Jim Dermon, Tommy Langham, Lawrence 

Coleman, Michael McKenzie 
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Bonnie & Clyde???—Nope! 
Jan & Jim!!! 

Puffing 

 Puffing 

 Puffing 

Christine’s 

Selfie 

Colorado River 
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Fun Day at 
Granbury 
By Nancy 

Morris 

On September 
20th, my 
daughter and 
her friend went 

to Granbury with me.  This is a 
charming town, and we had so 
much fun there.  The day was 
gorgeous and cool.  It was relax-
ing to go in and out of shops in 
this square.  I met some people 
who own these shops who had 
learned sign language in school 
and had a deaf niece.  It was 
wonderful to meet them and 
chat about the deaf culture. 
Before we left, we had ice 
cream.  It was delicious! 

Sympathy to 

Patricia Lynch  
in loss of her  

Daughter Angelica Billup,  
Grandson Carlton Williams and 

Nephew Kyree Bogany 

Brent Burns Memorial Service 
October 31, 2020  —  11:00 AM 
Woodhaven Baptist Deaf Church 

Renewals:  
Beverly Duncan, Christine Johnson, Janie Morales, Zane/Nancy Owens, 
Robert/Linda Purvis, Elias/Cristina Rodriguez, Don/Patricia Sah, Helen 
Sellars, Dennis/Linda Smith 

In Memory of: 
Larry Rice (Zane/Nancy Owens) 
Brent Burns (Jim/Jan Dermon, Kathryn Hale, Glenda Minniece) 

     On behalf of HDSCLF board, we want to thank you for your kind donation. 
Your generosity makes a difference in the lives of Houston Deaf 
Citizens. 
     Thank you again for your kindness. 

 Jim Dermon, Treasurer 

Field Trips 
2021 

Please mark your  calendar. 
January 9th 

February 13th 
March 13th 

Field Trip Christmas Lights 2020 

December 8th — 3:00 PM — $10.00 

Cleburne 
Cafeteria 

River Oaks & Post Oak  
Christmas Lights/Galleria 

Decorations 

Meet at Woodhaven at 3:00 pm. 
RSVP by December 2th 

Contact Jim Dermon 
936-828-4013

Contact:  
Jim Dermon  

(VP 936.828.4013) 

HDSCLF Field Trip 
November 21, 2020—Saturday 

Cost: 
$5.00 




